
From: Public Access DC Comments
To: DC Support
Subject: FW: Comments for Planning Application 17/01981/F
Date: 13 November 2017 11:36:40

 
 
From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 10 November 2017 16:18
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/01981/F
 

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is
provided below.

Comments were submitted at 4:18 PM on 10 Nov 2017 from Mr Andrew Boyd.

Application Summary

Address: The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop
Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ

Proposal: Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed)

Case Officer: Bob Neville

Click for further information
 
Customer Details
Name: Mr Andrew Boyd

Email:

Address: Vine Cottage Bonds End Lane, Sibford Gower, Oxfordshire
OX15 5RT

 
Comments Details
Commenter
Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Planning Application

Reasons
for
comment:

Comments: This location had been the site of a public house for many
years in Sibford. It could still be a going concern and a
community asset in the village but was purchased with the
intent of selling and developing a beautiful piece of land for
residential use. One house will lead to many, in my opinion,
and ruin the beautiful visual aspect between Burdrop and
Sibford Ferris. I therefore object to this proposal.
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